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Good afternoon,
1. I followed the open hearing on livestream yesterday evening and heard you ask Feroza
Bartlett for details of the awards Wigmore Park had won.  I am attaching herewith a
picture of a display board which show both the 2019 and 2022 awards given by Fields in
Trust.
2. Secondly, I was suprised by the justification given by the Integrated Care Board and the
University of Bedfordshire in heavily supporting the airport expansion despite their own
health research involvement.  Namely the CHILL Study(Children’s Health in London and
Luton) a 4 year reseach study represented by Prof. Gurch Randhawa at the University of
Bedfordshire along with an amalgam of London Universities and hospitals, (Kings
College, UCLH, BARTS), as well as Cambridge, and Edinburgh Universities.  This health
study involved following children in primary schools looking at lung health in relation to
pollution and used children in around 40 schools in Luton and surrounding areas. 
I trust this information is of use.
Kind regards
Jan Ingham
Secretary
Friends of Wigmore Park
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